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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: Septembel5,2016[3:25PM]

Sheriff'sOffice Looking for Suspectn Multiple Motor Vehicle Thefts

On Septembe8, 2016,andagainon Septembel 1, 2016,the PalmerLake PoliceDepartmenexperiencedwo
burglarieshatoccurredsometimeovernight,possiblybetweerthe hoursof midnightand2:30AM. Thesuspect(s
enteredhroughcut screensn anunlockedwindow, or throughunlockeddoors,while homeownersvereasleep.

Thesuspect(sjook smallelectronicswallets,keysto vehicles,andthevehicles A total of threevehicleswere
stolen,onehasbeenrecovered.

The Sheriff'sOffice is assistinghe PalmerLake PoliceDepartmentvith their cases.

Surveillancephotosareattachedo this MediaRelease.lf anyonemaybeableto identify thisindividual or may
know of hiswhereaboutgpleasecontactDetectiveJohnWattsat 719-520-702%r johnwatts@elpasoco.com.

We would like to remindour communityto makesureyou arelocking your doorsandwindowswhenyou arenot
athomeandduringthenighttimehours. If you seeanythingsuspiciousor out of placein your areapleasemake
sureyou contactyour local law enforcemenagencyor call the Sheriff'sOffice DispatchCenterat 719-390-5555.
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On September 8, 2016, and again on September 11, 2016, the Palmer Lake Police Department experienced two burglaries that occurred sometime overnight, possibly between the hours of midnight and 2:30 AM. The suspect(s) entered through cut screens in an unlocked window, or through unlocked doors, while homeowners were asleep. The suspect(s) took small electronics, wallets, keys to vehicles, and the vehicles. A total of three vehicles were stolen, one has been recovered. 

The Sheriff's Office is assisting the Palmer Lake Police Department with their cases.  

Surveillance photos are attached to this Media Release.  If anyone may be able to identify this individual or may know of his whereabouts, please contact Detective John Watts at 719-520-7025 or johnwatts@elpasoco.com. 

We would like to remind our community to make sure you are locking your doors and windows when you are not at home and during the nighttime hours.  If you see anything suspicious or out of place in your area, please make sure you contact your local law enforcement agency or call the Sheriff's Office Dispatch Center at 719-390-5555.
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